
31st Street Beach Transportation Restrictions 
Saturday, May 27, 2023    (3:00pm – 2:00am CST) 

 

 
The Office of Emergency Management and Communications (OEMC), in conjunction with the Chicago Police 
Department, requires the following to ensure public safety:  

• Taxis, TNPs, and liveries must utilize drop-off points along MLK Drive shown on the map in green. 
Areas in red are restricted to pick-up only. 

• No pick-up or drop-off on DuSable Lake Shore Drive, including on-ramps, off-ramps, medians, 
turning lanes, shoulders, and emergency pull-off areas. (Strictly enforced)  

• No vehicle stopping, standing, or parking in bus or bicycle lanes, fire lanes, sidewalk crossings, etc. 
(Strictly enforced) 


